
 

in by Tuesday, April 15th. Please see the attached order form. On Thursday, April 17th after morning service, we 
will be preparing the flowers for the Epitaphios, as well as dying the red eggs. These are simple yet time-
consuming tasks so we encourage all to come and join us. The next day, Holy Friday, we need help decorating the 
Epitaphios.  All ages are welcome to help.  
 
Daughters of Penelope – The Daughters will be having an Easter 50/50 Raffle. The tickets will be $10 and the 
drawing will be during Easter Sunday Luncheon. Our next meeting will be April 12th. 

   

  AHEPA - If you are, or know of, a high school senior who is eligible for the AHEPA annual scholarship, please   

  contact Timothy Vaughan @ 843-236-9680 or Bruce Bigart @ 843-340-8861 for an application. 

 

  Sunday School/Youth Information – Sunday School sessions are for ALL grades,  9:15 am and 11:45am (you         

  choose which one to attend). The 9:15 class will meet at the hall. At 11:45 the teachers will walk them to the hall   

  for snacks and class. Please do not send your children to the hall alone. Family members may enjoy coffee hour,  

  while waiting for their children.  Please see the youth flyer for more information. 

 
Coffee Hour – We have upcoming openings, so if you, your family, or an organization is interested in hosting a 
particular Sunday, please reach out to Linda, Mary, or the church secretary Lori, so that we can add you to this 
calendar. The Philoptochos is in charge of coffee hour, with our member Linda Moustakis as organizer to make 
sure coffee hour is covered.  We have decided to go back to weekly sign-ups by individuals or groups.     
 
Greek Dancing (all ages) We have a Greek Dance Group for lessons. This dance group will perform at the Festival 
and other major holidays. Please contact Dena Paparis at 843-591-7623 for more information.  
There won’t be practice anytime in April.  Practice times will resume in May on Tuesdays at 6pm and Sundays at 
12:30pm. 
 

Please do not leave children unattended in the Nursery.                 
If you would like to follow along with the liturgy service, you may do so on your tablet or smart phone at the following link: 

http://www.agesinitiatives.com/dcs/public/dcs/dcs.html 

A NOTE TO OUR VISITORS: 
Please understand that Holy Communion is a sign of unity of our faith. Only Orthodox Christians that have prepared 

themselves through prayer, fasting, and periodic confession are permitted to participate in the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion.  

We are glad to have you worshipping with us today.    
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